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Office of the Vice-Chancellor & Principal 

 

Tel: 031 907 7219 

Email: adsecretary@mut.ac.za 

 

PO Box 12363 Jacobs 4026 Durban 

UMLAZI KWAZULU-NATAL 

  

 
TO:  ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS 
FROM: PROF. M.M. RAMOGALE 
  VICE-CHANCELLOR AND PRINCIPAL (ACTING) 
DATE: 23 DECEMBER 2022 
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY CLOSURE 
 
Please note that the University will close at 12h00 today and will reopen on 09 
January 2023. Before you leave, please ensure that all windows are closed and that 
electrical appliances are switched off. 
 
Management wishes you and your families a peaceful festive season and a 
prosperous New Year. 
 
Take care. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Prof. M.M. Ramogale 
Vice-Chancellor and Principal (Acting) 


